WYSONG “HOWLER” CHOIR


December 6, 2019

Dear Choir Families, 

Please see the details below for the performance and end of year celebration for choir!

Monday, December 16th – 
8:00 a.m.  Both 4th and 5th grade choirs will meet to work with our accompanist in the music room.  Positions on the risers will be solidified at this rehearsal.

2:15 p.m.  Students will perform with the band and strings in front of the students.  Please have choir students wear their choir t-shirts that day to school.

5:45 p.m.  Please have students arrive at school for the evening performance and sit on the risers UNLESS they are also involved in strings or band.  In that case, please follow Mr. Scofield’s or Mr. Rogers’ instructions. 

6:00 p.m.  The concert begins.  Students need to dress nicely for this concert, however, no heels for the girls as this is a safety hazard on the risers and boys do not need to wear ties unless they want to.  

Family members are asked to bring a donation of a canned or boxed food item as “admission” for the concert.  These donations will go the Food Bank of Lincoln.  Thank you in advance for your donation!

[bookmark: _GoBack]This will complete our rehearsals/performances for this semester.  Our choir celebration will be Thursday morning, December 19 in the music room.   A “white elephant” gift exchange will happen and students will be served donut holes and beverages.  Please let me know if there are concerns about allergies.A white elephant gift requires no purchase but should be something you already own but don’t use that would be fun to give.  

Choir will resume on January 13 for 5th grade and January 14 for 4th grade at 8:00 a.m.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns @jbush@lps.org. Looking forward to seeing everyone on December 16th!

Musically yours,
Judy Bush 
